
 
 

 
 
  
 
  

 
13th July 2022 

 

Friday 15th July - Black & White Takeover Day 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

As part of a recent partnership with Hull FC, we will be holding a Black & White 
takeover day this Friday (15th July). Throughout the day, all children in school 
will participate in a rugby taster session delivered by coaches and staff from Hull 
FC. We would also like children to attend school in sporty clothes (or their PE 
kit) with a black and/or white theme on Friday.  

Pupils will be taking part in year group sessions throughout the day. As Key Stage 
1 pupils are visiting the cinema on Friday morning, they will be taking part in 
their rugby sessions during the afternoon. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate in contacting us. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr D. Luscombe 

Deputy Head of School 


